
 

 

 07 July 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

Holy Communion Celebration – All Year 3 Children  

There will be a Mass in Church on Tuesday 12 July 2022 to celebrate the First Communions of our Year 3 

children.  Mass will begin at 1.45 pm, each child will have their photograph taken before Mass.  

You are welcome to bring your child’s communion outfit into school on the morning of 12 July.  School staff 

will be available to help children dress after lunch or parents are welcome to come and help their child 

(from 1pm) and join us at church.  We will have a party in school, after Mass, for all of the Year 3 children 

and their siblings. 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for the children to come together to celebrate this special Sacrament.   

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher 


